

ENGLISH TEST UNIT 3- TIẾNG ANH LỚP 6

VOCABULARY

I. Choose the best answer to complete the sentences.

1. John is _____. He does not live with his parents.

- A. boring B. serious C. independent D. helpful

2. Rebecca often talks in class. She is _____

- A. shy B. talkative C. creative D. patient

3. Jose finishes difficult maths questions in a short time. He is quite _____.

- A. helpful B. clever C. kind D. confident

4. Jack often plays sports and practises Judo. He's so _____.

- A. short B. slim C. weak D. sporty

5. You can see her beautiful _____ when she smiles.

- A. ears B. teeth C. feet D. neck

GRAMMAR

II. Choose the best answer to complete the sentences.

6. Caroline _____ to see the dentist at 3pm this afternoon.

- A. come B. coming C. comes D. is coming

7. David and his friends _____ football right now.

- A. are playing B. play C. plays D. is playing

8. Tomorrow evening, we _____ to the cinema.

- A. are going B. go C. going D. goes

9. Mary _____ on the phone at the moment.

- A. talk B. not talk C. talks D. is talking

10. Isabella _____ Literature and Maths on Wednesday and Friday.

- A. do not have B. does not has C. is not having D. does not have

III. READING Read the text and choose the best answers to the questions.

There is a newcomer in our class. Her name is Daisy. She is tall with curly, blonde hair. She has big blue eyes. I like her charming smile very much. Although she is a newcomer, she makes friends with other students easily because she is friendly, easy-going, and sociable. Most of the classmates like her. During the lessons, Daisy rarely talks when the teacher explains something. In class, she is hard-working and does all exercises. When we work in groups, she is energetic, helpful and active. She always makes everything exciting. Daisy's house is far away from school, so she stays in the campus. After class, she takes part in a sports club of the school. She is sporty and can play volleyball well. She enjoys reading books, going out with friends, listening to music, and hiking. She tells me she would like to become a tour guide and she also wants to travel to many other places in the world.

11. What is Daisy's appearance?

- A. She is tall with straight blonde hair. B. She is tall and she has blue eyes.
C. She is short with curly blonde hair. D. She is short and she has brown eyes.

12. Why does she make friends with other students easily?

- A. Because she is talkative
B. Because she is funny and clever.
C. Because she is unfriendly and shy.
D. Because she is friendly, easy-going, and sociable.

13. When working in groups, Daisy .

- A. is hard-working and does all exercises
B. does all exercises and makes everything exciting
C. is energetic, helpful and active

D. always makes something exciting

14. Daisy is not interested in

A. playing football

B. listening to music

C. reading books

D. going out with friends

15. Which of the following statements is NOT true about Daisy?

A. During the lessons, she talks when the teacher explains something.

B. She is hard-working in class and does all exercises.

C. She stays in the campus because her house is far away from school.

D. She wants to become a tour guide and travel to many places.

IV. Fill in each blank with a word from the box.

Voice	friendly	short	new	in	straight	kind-hearted	lives
-------	----------	-------	-----	----	----------	--------------	-------

Jim, my (16) _____ friend, is British. He moved to the town two months ago and his family(17) _____ next to my house. We are friends now. I realize that we have common interests and we study (18) _____ the same school.

Jim is a (19) _____ boy and he behaves very well with everybody. He has (20) _____ hair and a manly look for his brown eyes. With his (21) _____ nose, he looks wonderful as well.

He is (22) _____ and outgoing. He can make friends easily. He is responsible reliable so I can always rely on him. He is often willing to help his friends and neighbours.

His dream is to become a singer. He has a nice (23) _____ and he sings beautifully